
From: Elaine Corpuz
To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: Turf fields at roosevelt park
Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 3:29:10 PM

Hello Ms. Desiderio,
My name is Elaine corpuz and I live at 35 second st Malden. I am writing to you to show my support for turf fields
at roosevelt park. My children are very involved in sports through Malden and useable fields are always an issue.
With turf fields, the children of Malden can play despite poor weather conditions. Thank you for your time.

Elaine Corpuz 

Sent from my iPhone
----------
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